
DEAR FRIEND,

—	Franklin Graham
	 President, Samaritan’s Purse

samaritanspurse.org/occ
View solicitation disclosure information for Samaritan’s Purse online at samaritanspurse.org/disclosure.

Each shoebox you pack helps a local church around the world tell a child about Jesus, 
God’s Greatest Gift. Many of them will grow in their faith and learn how to tell friends 
and family about Him through our discipleship program called The Greatest Journey. 

In a new initiative, we are going island to island in the Pacific to take the Gospel to a 
half a million children over the next few years, as part of our commitment to “proclaim 
the Gospel to the whole creation” (Mark 16:15, ESV). 

In sending the Gospel to the ends of the earth, we are also sharing God’s 
Word with dozens of unreached people groups and going to hard-to-
reach places to make His Name known.

This has resulted in more than 2 million children making decisions for 
Christ and over 1,000 churches being started in one year! For example, 
there’s now a church in a remote village in Namibia among the Himba 
unreached people group.

“Before we had never heard of Jesus,” said Pastor Kuyelia, leader of the 
new church. “Now, we have abandoned witch doctors and seek God alone in prayer 
and worship.”

We’re thankful for all those who have faithfully prayed for Operation Christmas Child, a 
Samaritan’s Purse project. You can join us in packing shoeboxes so that more children 
in the remote corners of the world can hear the Good News of the Gospel. May God 
bless you.

SHARING GOOD NEWS,

GREAT JOY!



THE AMAZING JOURNEY OF A SIMPLE 
SHOEBOX GIFT BEGINS WITH YOU

PROCESSING CENTER

PACKING, COLLECTING, & SHIPPINGP

DISCIPLESHIP & MULTIPLICATION

OUTREACH EVENTS

After receiving a shoebox gift, children have the 
opportunity to enroll in our 12-lesson follow-up 
discipleship program, The Greatest Journey. As 
a result of what they learn, boys and girls grow 
in Christ and share Him with others. Families 
are reached, churches grow, new churches are 
started, and communities are transformed. 

People pack shoebox gifts each year to bless 
children in need around the world. Churches 
and groups collect these boxes the third 
week of November. Then, thousands of 
volunteers inspect and prepare the 
shoeboxes for international shipping. 

                Churches around the world hand out    
    shoebox gifts at festive outreach events where  
  the Good News is clearly presented. Along with 
the gifts, we offer Gospel booklets called The 
Greatest Gift to help shoebox recipients learn 
about God’s Greatest Gift, His Son, Jesus Christ.

DISTRIBUTION
Long before shoeboxes arrive in more 
than 100 countries, volunteer National 
Leadership Teams train pastors and 
community leaders who are eager to 
share the Gospel and bless children.
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